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At the same time, the Minister of National Revenue announced
the introduction of mandatory inspection regarding the
marking requirements for all imports of iron or steel pipe
and tube for a three month period . Mr . MacKay said that the
inspection was to monitor compliance with the marking
requirements on pipe and tube introduced last fall to
determine the need for a more formal examination program .

For more information :

Claudio Vall e
Deputy Director, Import Controls Division II
Special Trade Relations Bureau (613 996-2938 )
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